
EDUCATION AND CHILDREN’S SERVICES 

HIGHLAND PERTHSHIRE LEARNING PARTNERSHIP 

LEARNING SUB GROUP – DRAFT FOR DISCUSSION 

Background 

A report containing proposals for Pitlochry High School (Secondary), as part of the School 
Estate Transformation Programme was considered by the Council’s Lifelong Learning 
Committee on 4 September 2019. The decision of the committee was to proceed with a 
proposal to develop a Highland Perthshire Learning Partnership (HPLP).  
 
A Steering Group has been created to agree the scope of the project and, and to oversee 
the development of an Action Plan, which will be presented to Lifelong Learning Committee 
in January 2020.   
 
Two sub groups will take forward the two key parts of the project: 
 

▪ HPLP  Learning sub group, to look at the models of delivery of Senior Phase in 
Highland Perthshire 

▪ HPLP Property sub group, to explore proposals to identify wider community use of 
Pitlochry High School with other services and partners 
 

 
Proposed Membership of the HPLP Learning Sub Group 
 
 Membership of the Steering Group will include: 
 

▪ Service Manager (Secondary)  (Chair)  
▪ Head Teacher Breadalbane Academy or SMT representative 
▪ Head Teacher Pitlochry High School or SMT representative 
▪ Breadalbane Academy Pitlochry parent and  pupil representatives 
▪ Pitlochry High School parent and pupil representatives 
▪ Perth College UHI representative 
▪ Eleanor Paul, previous QIO for Highland Perthshire 
▪ David MacLuskey, QIO Highland Perthshire 
▪ Michael Conlon, Digital Technologies ESO 
▪ Tayside Regional Improvement Collaborative Project Officer (to link with the Property 

Sub Group on the educational needs/requirements) 
▪  

 
 
Remit of Learning Sub Group 
 

➢ To  consider different models for the delivery of education across the two sites which 
should include the delivery of S5 and S6 from Pitlochry High School which would not 
be detrimental to the educational offer at Breadalbane Academy 

 
➢ To consult with appropriate stakeholders on potential options 

 
➢ To develop a detailed action plan to present to Lifelong Learning Committee in 

January 2020 

  


